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        Ref: HBE/TH 

 
 

October 2019 
 

Dear Parent(s) Carer(s) 
 

Re: End of KS3 Theatre Trip to ‘The Woman in Black’ Fortune Theatre, London.  23rd or 24th June 2020 
 

I am pleased to advise you that the English department would like to arrange an End of Key Stage 3 

theatre trip on the 23rd or 24th June 2020 to watch ‘The Woman in Black’ at the Fortune Theatre. This 

will give students the opportunity to consolidate all they have learnt on the Gothic in an engaging 

way. They will have a chance to see how all the techniques we have discussed (foreshadowing, 

pathetic fallacy, build-up of tension) are put to fantastic use in a live theatre production. It will also 

be a fantastic way to celebrate the students’ progress before they move on to Key Stage 4 and 

Upper School. 
 

It will be an evening performance, so we would leave school at 4.45pm and return approximately at 

11.15pm so you would need to make alternative arrangements for your child to get home. 
 

The cost of the ticket will be approximately £33.50, but this will depend on the number of students 

that are interested in attending.  
 

Students will be required to wear their school uniform. There may be the opportunity to visit the café 

so students may wish to bring a small amount of money with them (we suggest £5.00, for an ice cream 

or drink).  Please also make sure that your son/daughter brings a packed dinner and something to 

drink (not fizzy).   
 

In previous years we have ended up with a number of unsold tickets. In order to prevent this, could 

you please fill in and detach the ‘Expression of Interest’ slip from the bottom of the letter and return 

it to Reception by Friday 15th November 2019. We are not asking for any payment at this point. 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

H Bellasis 

 

Ms H Bellasis 

English Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip to Reception by Friday 15th November 2019 
 

Re: End of KS3 Theatre Trip to ‘The Woman in Black’ Fortune Theatre, London. 23rd or 24th June 2020 

 

 

My son/daughter: Name: ……………………………………………………….Form:……………….. 

 

Is interested in attending the above Theatre trip. 
 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………    ..Date………………… 

 

 


